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Tulare Local Healthcare District Honors Adventist Health Tulare 

 
Tulare, CA – The Tulare Local Healthcare District (TLHD) recently honored Adventist Health Tulare for 
five years of inspirational service to the city of Tulare and the surrounding communities. TLHD presented 
a recognition award to Adventist Health five years to the day after the hospital re-opened on October 
15, 2018, as Adventist Health Tulare hosted a celebration complete with music, dancing, food, give-a-
ways and even pony rides free to the public.  
 
Adventist Health was selected by TLHD in 2018 to join forces and re-open the, then-closed, hospital and 
manage operations before the District voters overwhelmingly supported a deal with Adventist Health to 
lease the hospital.  
 
In the time since the hospital re-opened on Monday, October 15, 2018, Adventist Health has invested 
tens of millions of dollars in Tulare and provided care to thousands of patients.   
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